
Parent Forum – March 2018 

Actions from previous meeting: 

 

ACTION: Mrs Bridgman has contacted the LA regarding traffic and parking in the village. She also attended a Parish 

Council meeting. As a result, the LA have confirmed that there will be new road markings and signage in the village.  

 

 Enrichment and activities this term 

Children have benefitted from a broad range of activities over this term, including: 

- Feeling Good Week (yoga, meditation, fun dance, healthy snacks made by school council) 

- Science Week (Waste Aware workshops, Outer Space Drama workshops, making ice-cream, various 

experiments) 

- Y4-6 Football Tournament  - Sports partnership 

- Whole School Football Tournament  - Sports relief 

- Dance Festival at Hertford Theatre 

- Royal Albert Hall visit to join the Hertfordshire Schools Music Gala 

- KS1 church visit Holy Trinity 

- Y5/6 church visit – Easter Experience at All Saints Church, Hertford 

- Safer Internet Day 

- Y3/4 maths mastermind day 

- Y5/6 more able maths day 

- World Book Day 

 

 New Road Signage 

The plan below shows where two new ‘School’ signs will be placed and where ‘School Keep Clear’ markings 

will be painted onto the road. 

 

 
 

 Class structure for September 2018 

 

We are pleased to share that we will be able to sustain our class structure from September 2018 with 

children taught in the four classes every morning and junior children taught together each afternoon for 

non-core subjects.  

 

 

 

 


